
C L E V E L A N D  M E T R O P O L I T A N  S C H O O L  D I S T R I C T

Joseph M. Gallagher School Renovation 
Plans and Construction Update 

YOU ARE INVITED

Please join us for a discussion on proposed changes to the existing design plans for the 

renovation of Joseph M. Gallagher School.

As the renovation of the school has gotten underway, additional analysis has led 

CMSD and the Ohio Facilities Construction Commission (OFCC) to agree to replace the 

building’s exterior brick and some related structural components, including additional 

options for the facility’s windows. 

Because of the nature of these changes, we are requesting the input of the community on 

this important work and invite you to join us to share your opinion on the revised options 

available for the school.

Wednesday, February 8
6:00 - 7:00 pm 

Temporary School Location 
4016 Woodbine Avenue 




